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Wednesday 27th November

Dear Parents/Carers,

As Christmas preparations begin to accelerate, I’d like to inform you of the arrangements for the
last day of term which will be Friday 20th December.

On this day, parents and carers are welcome to collect their children at 1:30pm. However, if you
would prefer to collect your child at the usual time, this will also be fine.

Our Out of School Club provision will be open on the last day, but please note it will only be
available until 4:15pm on Friday 20th December.

Finally, please be aware thatMonday 6th January is a Teacher Training Day and school will be
closed to students. School will reopen after the Christmas break on Tuesday 7th January.

Thank you for your continued support throughout this busy term.

Many thanks.

Mr Routledge


